Roxanne Maher

From: Capon, J Anthony <tcapon@pitt.edu>
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 4:52 PM

To: Andra Ingalls

Cc: Roxanne Maher; Juliet Hodge
Subject: PZC Vacancy

Hi Andra,

James Awrach has resigned his position as a regular member of the PZC. | recommend that Gary St. Vil be
appointed to fill the remainder of Mr. Awrach's term. Mr. St. Vil is next in line for the appointment and has
done an excellent job as an alternate. He is willing to serve. The commission will continue to meet the minority
representation requirements. The make-up of the commission will be:

Regular members: one R, three D, one U
Alternate members: one R, one D, one vacancy

The vacancy can be filled by an R, D, or U.

Tony
Chairman, PZC



